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Save the Redwoods League Names Ben Blom   
As Director of Stewardship and Restoration  

  
 Blom to oversee care and restoration of coast redwood and giant sequoia 

forests to improve their health and promote wildfire, climate resilience  
  
San Francisco, Calif. (June 23, 2022) — Save the Redwoods League today announced 
that Ben Blom has joined the organization as director of stewardship and 
restoration.  Blom will lead large-scale projects designed to rehabilitate California’s 
iconic coast redwood and giant sequoia forests. These include Redwoods Rising, which 

aims to restore tens of thousands of acres of 
historically clearcut forest in Redwood National 
and State Parks. Blom also will oversee the care 
and management of all League-owned lands, 
including large, old-growth forests at Harold 
Richardson Redwoods Reserve and Alder Creek, as 
well as the League’s portfolio of conservation 
easements.  

 

“The restoration of California’s iconic redwood and sequoia forests is paramount. They 
need our help to recover from recent wildfires and to be managed for increased 
resilience in the face of climate change,” said Paul Ringgold, chief program officer for 
Save the Redwoods League. “With Ben Blom’s deep experience in this area, we will 
continue to protect our old-growth and restore the grandeur and ecological benefits of 
recovering second growth forests throughout the range.”  
 
“I am very excited to take this position with Save the Redwoods League and honored 
to play a key role in the League’s mission to restore and steward these extraordinary 
forests,” said Blom. “Through our efforts, we can ensure that these forests are on a 
healthy trajectory that allows them to thrive for centuries to come.” 
 

Blom brings more than 15 years of restoration and forestry management experience to 
Save the Redwoods League. He most recently held the role of field manager at the 
Bureau of Land Management where he oversaw restoration and management 
operations across 300,000 acres of public land in 10 Central California counties. Blom 
has held a number of positions with BLM since 2010.  
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Blom is a graduate of the Yale School of the Environment where he earned a Master of 
Forestry. He also holds a Bachelor of Arts in neuroscience from Colgate University.  
  

***  
To schedule an interview, contact Robin Carr at 415-971-3991 or 
redwoods@landispr.com.  
  
          Save the Redwoods League  

One of the nation’s longest-running conservation 
organizations, Save the Redwoods League has been 
protecting and restoring redwood forests since 1918. The 
League has connected generations of visitors with the beauty 
and serenity of redwood forests. The nonprofit’s 29,000 
supporters have enabled the organization to protect more 
than 216,000 acres of irreplaceable forests in 66 state, 
national and local parks and reserves. For information, please 
visit SaveTheRedwoods.org.  
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